
I am sending you an e-mail regarding the aircraft noise levels in the Heritage Hills
Subdivision in Lone Tree, Colorado.  It is important to me and my family that the 
twelve noise abatement recommendations be adopted at Centennial Airport.  Aircraft 
noise levels have substantially increased over the time that we have lived in 
Heritage Hills.  It is my understanding that with adoption of these recommendations,
noise levels can be significantly reduced with very little impact on the individuals
and companies flying overhead.  Thank you for your time and consideration.  Please 
feel free to contact me with any questions.

Steve Brown

stevebrown@remax.net


